
 

May 22, 2015 

Update on Registration Policy for the 2015 OCDS National Congress 

Praised be Jesus Christ, now and forever.  Amen. 

Last week the 2015 Congress co-chairs learned from the Hilton 

Milwaukee City Center that we must stop registration whenever 600 

registrations have been made.    

Originally, our printed brochures as well as the website, described 

Registration for the Congress:  Beginning on February 1 and ending 

September 1.  

 

The revised Registration policy is:   

Registration will end either on September 1, 2015 or when 600 

registrations are made for the Congress, whichever comes first. 

As of May 21, 2015, 171 openings remain.  A count down of remaining 

openings is now posted on the Congress website: 

www.2015ocdsnationalcongress  (homepage, the congress bulletin 

board and on the registration page.)   

 

If you have a reservation at the hotel but have not yet registered for 

the Congress, you may consider doing so soon.  Thank you and we look 

forward to welcoming you to the Congress. 

 

In Carmel, 

Don and Carolyn O’Meara, OCDS,  Co-Chairs 

 

http://www.2015ocdsnationalcongress/

